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Moore, Andrew

From: David Hartman < >
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 4:41 PM

To: Moore, Andrew

Cc: Alice Glasco ( oo ., LM
Subject: FW: SLNA Letter of 8/31/15

FYl.

From: Alice Glasco [mailto:a

Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2015 3:22 PM

To: sy

Cc: ann kitchen@austintexas.gov; donna. tiemann (donna.tiemann@austintexas.gov); Karl P (SN ;
Jerry Rusthoven - City Of Austin (jerry.rusthoven@austintexas.gov); Kim Johnson

Subject: SLNA Letter of 8/31/15

Dear Mario:

| received your letter dated August 31, 2015, and on behalf of the entire project team,
| wanted to respond with the following clarifying information.

We have been transparent in our dealings on the Thornton Road zoning case, and will
continue to do so. The South Lamar Neighborhood Association list serve
(SouthLamarNA@yahoogroups.com) has been copied directly on numerous emails pertaining
to this rezoning case. In fact, the SLNA list serve was copied directly on the attached 7-10-15
email distribution (see attached) that contains the roadway widening and sidewalk
improvements you mention in your letter, and the list serve was copied directly on email
inviting residents to attend the meeting August 26, 2015. Additionally, we understand from
City staff that there has been no formal recommendation by zoning staff, in part because a
neighborhood traffic analysis has not yet been completed by transportation staff.

If you or other members of SLNA would like to meet to discuss any information in connection
with this rezoning case, we are more than glad to do so and can accommodate your

schedule. Thank you for staying connected and we look forward to continue having a dialogue
with all interested parties!
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